
Graiglwyd Springs Fly Fishery 

Additional Rules due to Covid-19 

Pre-booking will be required for all anglers, on our website or 
link on Facebook. www.graiglwydsprings.co.uk  

4-hour sessions only during this time.

All anglers must park in the spaces indicated by parking 
cones, to ensure a safe distance. 

All anglers must social distance and keep at least 2 metres 
away from others. 

Before entering the Fishing Lodge to use the toilet, you must 
use the hand sanitiser provided and wash hands thoroughly, 
binning the paper towels. We will ensure the toilets are 
sanitised before and after use.   

All fishing pegs are 15 metres apart. However, to get to each 
peg, follow the arrows on the ground to avoid close contact 
with others. 

Food must be consumed either in your car, or on the bench 
at the peg. There will be no communal areas available on 
which to eat or drink. 

All of your waste/rubbish/cigarette butts and line, must be 
bagged and taken home with you. 

Our tea and coffee making facility will not be available at this 
time. 



Only 1 person permitted in the Fishing Lodge at any time in 
addition to staff member. 

On arrival please report to the Fishing Lodge. 

Please do not arrive before the start time for your booking, 
as it may cause traffic congestion.  

Our scales will not be available for weighing fish. If you wish 
to weigh your fish in the net, please bring your own scales.  

We will ensure that our gates are open so you do not have to 
touch anything, and that our Net Dip tank is open too. 

Please bring rubber gloves and hand sanitiser with you, and 
a mask if you have one available for your own and others’ 
safety. 

Pre order of Tackle or Flies is possible and these can be ready 
for you on arrival.

During this time, we cannot hire rods or nets, but they’re 
available to purchase new. 

Also, no lessons are available for now. 

Payment must be by contactless card if on site, otherwise 
pre-booking via PayPal online.



If you are suffering from any symptoms of Covid -19 or have 
been in contact with somebody who has symptoms or is ill, 
please do not book or visit. 

We hope you enjoy your fishing here and thank you for 
reading our additional rules.  Please don’t hesitate to ask a 
member of staff if you need help or have any queries. 




